
FOOD DRIVE
FEED OUR KIDS 

Thank you for collecting food for 
City Harvest’s annual drive to 

fight child hunger from May 12 – June 16!

City Harvest has always been about New Yorkers taking care of New 
Yorkers. With one out of five kids in New York City facing hunger, 
we have the opportunity to step up and take care of our city’s 
youngest residents.

Last year's drive raised nearly 200,000 pounds of kid-friendly food, 
which City Harvest delivered to hundreds of soup kitchens, food 
pantries and other community food programs across the city to help 
make sure that our youngest New Yorkers have the nutritious food they 
need to thrive.

Here’s how you can help:

1. Set up a collection box in your lobby or reception area.

2. Decorate the box with a food drive poster and the 
“most helpful items” flyer.

3. Hang additional posters on your door or in the entryway 
to let everyone know you’re collecting non-perishable 
donations.

4. Welcome the community, including schoolchildren, when 
they come to drop off donations. 

5. Consolidate the donations in sturdy boxes or bags. 

6. When you have at least 100 pounds of food (estimate 
1 can = 1 pound of food) or several boxes, contact 
City Harvest’s Food Sourcing department to schedule a 
pick-up date at fooddrives@cityharvest.org or
646.412.0758.


